At the home of
Frank Slate Brooks,
Southeast Chapter Co-Chair

809 Northridge Street
Greensboro, NC 27403

We are excited to host this poolside “Come On In The Water's
Fine!” gathering of people devoted to Saving Our Ship! Join us
and SSUSC Executive Director Susan Gibbs for an evening of ship
fun. We have a large outdoor movie screen which will be showing
the films Bon Voyage, Lady in Waiting, as well as a 1984 walk-
through of the ship. Lots of memorabilia from the ship is available
for viewing. Heavy appetizers, wine, and beer will be served. In
case of inclement weather, the party can move indoors. Special
hotel rates are available via a Conservancy room block.

Let’s “Pool Our Resources” and
Save the SS United States!

RSVP to info@ssusc.org



